
UNION COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION 

Meeting Minutes 

April 14, 2022 

 

Chairman Kyle Richardson, called the regular monthly meeting to order at 8:30am.  Mr. Richardson as 

well as Rick Walker, Rodney Malone, Jack Effler, Jeff Collins, Candy Booker and Sharon Turner were 

in attendance.    

 

Mr. Malone made a motion to approve the minutes from the March monthly meeting, seconded by Mr. 

Collins.  The motion was passed with all commissioners voting aye. 

 

Ninety-two new voter registration applications were presented for review.  After examination of the 

applications by all commissioners, Mr. Malone made the motion to approve the applications submitted.  

The motion passed with a second from Mr. Walker and all commissioners voting in favor. 

 

Old business carried over from March was an update from Ms. Booker on the voters registered in the 

incorrect districts.  She received the statement from Matthew Hill with the TN Comptroller’s office 

stating that their records indicate  they sent a list of voters to the AOE on 9/1/15.  After changing the 

House and Senate districts to reflect the changes made by the State, Ms. Booker asked Mr. Hill to run a 

new report.  He sent the new list showing 130 voters were registered in the wrong district. 

 

The following new topics were discussed: 

Ms. Booker submitted the June 28, 2022 Maynardville and Plainview Municipal Election ballots for 

approval, they were passed with a motion from Mr. Malone and a second from Mr. Walker.  She also 

asked the Commission to approve an early voting location for the Maynardville Municipal Election.  

After a brief discussion, a motion was made by Mr. Effler to hold early voting for that election at the 

Paulette Community Building.  The motion passed with a second from Mr. Walker and all 

commissioners voting in favor.  The ballot boxes for the aforementioned municipal elections were 

locked and the appropriate form was signed.   

The Commission discussed new machine technicians, amount of time to certify them and their pay. 

They requested that Ms. Booker gather information on this along with a list of poll workers.  A special 

meeting was called to review this information for 8:30am, Thursday, April 28, 2022. 

 

 

There was no additional new business.  The meeting was adjourned at 10:00am 

 

The next regular meeting of the Union County Election Commission will be held Thursday, May 12, 

2022 at 8:30am in suite 108 in the Union County Courthouse.   

 

 

 

Rodney Malone 

Secretary               CB 


